
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

   Punjab Public Service Commission advertised 48 posts of Assistant (BS-16) in 

Punjab Police Department (Case No.06-RG/2020) on 02-02-2020 with the closing date as 

17-02-2020. A Written Test of this case was conducted on 18-10-2020 and its result was 

announced on 21-12-2020. The Interviews were fixed on 29-12-2020 to 01-01-2021. 

Meanwhile the process on this case was stopped due to unavoidable circumstances. The 

Competent Authority has decided that fresh Written Test of this case be conducted. Now 

it is intimated to all the concerned candidates, who had applied against the posts of 

Assistant (BS-16) in Punjab Police Department that Punjab Public Service Commission is 

going to schedule the Written Test for the post of Assistant (BS-16) in Punjab Police 

Department tentatively on 01-10-2023. 
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